BETLEY, BALTERLEY & WRINEHILL PARISH COUNCIL

Statement by the Clerk on the status of the October meeting

For public health reasons, including the current increases in Covid cases, hospitalisations and deaths, the Council will not be holding its planned physical Council meeting in September.  Therefore the informal (consultative) meeting on 28th October will not be a formal meeting of the Council for the purposes of the Local Government Act 1972 and the outcomes of any votes are for the purpose of consultation and obtaining the views of councillors.  No decisions can be made at this meeting.  Holding an informal meeting on a virtual basis will however fully enable all councillors to have a voice on the issues they wish to debate.

Any decisions necessary will be taken under the relevant provisions of the Council’s Standing Orders following the meeting and taking regard of the views expressed.

Although this is not a formal meeting the majority of the usual rules for debate set out in the Council’s Standing Orders will be followed in order to provide structure and to enable maximum efficiency.

Gwyn Griffiths

(Clerk to the Council)
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